
 

 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Meewasin Public Hearing Results 

 
December 15, 2021 

 
Proposed developments in the Meewasin Valley require approval from the Meewasin Valley Authority Board 
of Directors. The Board passed the following resolutions through the Development Review process at the 
public hearing during their December 3rd Board Meeting:  
 
That the application by Nominee Corporation of Rowing Club Inc., Saskatoon Racing Canoe Club Inc., 
and Saskatoon Canoe Club for the proposed paddle dock replacement in Victoria Park be approved with 
the following conditions:  
 

 Permits, or approval in writing acknowledging that no permit is required, from Department of 

Fisheries and Oceans, Water Security Agency, Transport Canada, and any other authorities 

having jurisdiction 

 Existing geotechnical report (Machibroda, 1987) to be considered in final engineering drawings to 
be submitted 

 
That the application by Arete Developments Inc. for a proposed five-storey condominium at 212/214 
Saskatchewan Crescent East be approved with the following conditions:  
 

 Submission of final exterior design details, including bird strike mitigation strategies and exterior 

lighting. 
 
For more information and to view detailed project plans, visit the Meewasin website.  You can also 

contact Mike Velonas, Manager of Planning and Conservation at 306-665-6887 or at 
mvelonas@meewasin.com 
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About Meewasin Valley Authority 
The Meewasin Valley Authority exists to ensure a healthy and vibrant river valley, with a balance between human use 
and conservation by: 
 

 Providing leadership in the management of its resources; 

 Promoting understanding, conservation and beneficial use of the Valley; and 

 Undertaking programs and projects in river valley development and conservation, for the benefit of present 
and future generations. 

 
There are 67 square kilometers of land and over 105 km of established trail, which has seen up to 1.87 million trail 
visits per year, in the Meewasin Valley. The area also features sites that help people to connect to nature through 
experiences such as Beaver Creek Conservation Area, the Northeast Swale, Saskatoon Natural Grasslands, the River 
Landing Spray Area, and the Cameco Meewasin Skating Rink @Nutrien Plaza. Meewasin is a non-profit organization 
that relies on donations and volunteers for sustainability. To get involved or learn more visit www.meewasin.com. 
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